
Welcome  
Uptown ~ Spirit Alive  

January 23, 2016 ~ 5:00pm 

WELCOME/*CONGREGATIONAL GREETING 

*SING PRAISE TO GOD  “Hallelujah (Your Love Is Amazing)” 
     “Cry of My Heart” 

OFFERING OUR PRAYERS, PRESENCE, GIFTS, SERVICE & WITNESS 

   PRAYERS/THE LORD’S PRAYER        
        OFFERTORY         
            *DOXOLOGY 

SONG OF REFLECTION     “We Are Called”  

SCRIPTURE      Philippians 2:1-5 

  SERMON     “Tough Questions—Given Suffering, How Will We Live?” 

      Rev. Scott Hibben  

*SENDING SONG      “Jesus Calls Us”  

*BENEDICTION 
Worship bags for children are available from Worship Hosts. 

Note:  Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below:   
Worship Hosts: Bob & Kay Schweers  

Worship Team: Jan Boehm, Sara Tourte   Powerpoint: Laddie Devine  

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of 

faith through which God grows deeply 
committed Christians. 

  

Our Vision:   
Reach WITH the love of Christ. 

Grow IN the love of Christ. 
Serve THROUGH the love of Christ.  

UPTOWN CAMPUS: 206 SW Walnut Street 
FAITH CHAPEL: 7384 NW 16th Street 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTER: 710 NE 36th Street 

Connect Card 
We’re glad you’re here! 

Please complete this tear-off as your 
offering of presence, and place it in the 
offering basket. If you have new contact 
information, please provide your name 

and updates. 

Circle Worship Location/Time: 
Uptown: 8:30    9:45    11:00    Sat. 5:00 
Faith Chapel:    9:00    10:30    
Christian Life Center:    9:00    10:45 
    Wednesdays@First 
 

 Please update the following: 
 

Name __________________________  

 _______________________________  

Address ________________________  

City ___________________________  

State _______ Zip ________________  

Phone _________________________  

Email __________________________   

 _______________________________  

Names and grades of children in  

attendance: _____________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

I am a: 
 First Time Guest     Member/Friend  
 Guest less than 6 months  

How did you hear about Ankeny 

First? __________________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

 I would like more information about 
becoming a member.  

 
 
Week of January 23/24. 
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It’s Time Again to Prepare College Student Care Packages! Parents of 
college students are invited on Tuesday, February 9 to JC’s Café at 6:30pm to 
make college care packages. Bring 12 items (24 if you have 2 kids, etc.) to share 
with each others’ kids, and we will assemble care packages for them. Parents will 
mail the packages to their own children. Questions, please contact Tammy Larson at 
tnt4isu@hotmail.com or 515.669.9882. 

Youth@First 6th-12th graders: join us tonight at the Christian Life Center! We will 
serve a meal at 5:45pm, and service starts at 6:30pm, with small groups to follow! If 
you have not joined us yet, please do and bring a friend! 

Mission of the Month Our January effort will focus on New Horizons Adult Day 
Center. New Horizons is a private non-profit that serves adults with physical and/or 
cognitive disabilities. Ongoing needs are: disinfecting wipes, baby wipes, paper tow-
els, toilet paper, HE laundry detergent, and foaming liquid hand soap (bring these to 
any site and place in the Mission of the Month receptacles). Kum & Go gift cards are 
also desired for E85 gas in their van, as well as gift cards to HyVee, Fareway, 
Michaels, Walmart, and Target (please bring gift cards to the church office).  
To have your ideas of mission focus considered, please ask for an application at 
The Connect. We are still in need of suggestions for February! 

Blood Drive The first blood drive of the year will be held on Tuesday, January 26, 
2:00-6:00pm, Uptown Fellowship Hall. Sign up online at http://
www.bloodcenterofiowa.org/donate/ or call Judy Ruble, 515.729.9482. 

Souper Bowl Sunday Is February 7! Each year in conjunction with the Super 
Bowl, we have a special soup drive for the DMARC Food Pantry. Bring one, or sev-
eral, cans of soup to your worship location, or give a monetary donation to help tack-
le hunger in the Des Moines metro. Checks can be made out to the church with 
“Food Pantry” written in the memo. 

Griefshare This 13-week class and support group for those grieving the loss of a 
loved one, will begin Monday, February 15, 6:30-8:00pm, in the Uptown Chapel. 
Each session uses a video seminar that features biblical teachings on grief, as well 
as real life stories of people who experience losses like yours. Come and learn 
about resiliency and renewed hope for the future. Cost: Free ($20 optional for the 
workbook). Call Jacque Coulson or the office (964-4249) with questions or to sign 
up. Childcare is available with 1 week’s advance notice. 

Are You Experiencing a "Winter" in Your Life? In addition to the cold 
weather outside, many people experience "winters" in their personal lives. A recent 
loss through death, divorce, or relocation may leave them feeling lonely. A hospital-
ization, cancer diagnosis, or ongoing medical problems may leave them feeling 
isolated. The loss of a job, the fear of layoffs, or a financial setback can devastate 
one's self-esteem. Family and personal struggles may leave them with nowhere to 
turn for support.  

If you are going through a difficult time, our Stephen Ministers can bring God's love 
back into your life. They provide confidential, one-to-one Christian care. They will 
meet with you privately on a weekly basis to listen, support, and encourage you, to 
pray with and for you, and to walk with you for the duration of your crisis. 

To find out more about Stephen Ministry and how you or someone you know could 
be matched with a Stephen Minister, contact Jacque Coulson, 
Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org or call 964-4249. 

mailto:kathydmorgan@gmail.com
mailto:Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org


Welcome  

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of 

faith through which God grows deeply 
committed Christians. 

  

Our Vision:   
Reach WITH the love of Christ. 

Grow IN the love of Christ. 
Serve THROUGH the love of Christ.  

Faith Chapel ~ Traditional Worship 
January 24, 2016 ~ 9:00am 

PRELUDE    

WELCOME 

*CALL TO WORSHIP  
     *OPENING HYMN            “How Great Thou Art”                 #77 
          *PRAYER OF CONFESSION 
               *WORDS OF PARDON AND ASSURANCE  
                      *OUR RESPONSE      “Glory Be to the Father”              #70 
                          *PASSING OF THE PEACE 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE ~JOYS & CONCERNS     

OFFERTORY          

*DOXOLOGY & PRAYER OF DEDICATION                   #95 

SERMON HYMN       “In the Bleak Midwinter”                #221 

SCRIPTURE READING         Acts 17:22-34 

  SERMON             “All the Time?”        Rev. Thom Bryant  

*CLOSING SONG                    “The Summons”                       TFWS #2130  

*CLOSING BLESSING/BENEDICTION SONG     

*Please stand if you are able.  
Join us for fellowship downstairs in the Fellowship Hall. 

Note: Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 
 

Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below:   
Audio/Video: Dean Pollpeter  Keyboard: Claire Brown  

UPTOWN CAMPUS: 206 SW Walnut Street 
FAITH CHAPEL: 7384 NW 16th Street 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTER: 710 NE 36th Street 

Connect Card 
We’re glad you’re here! 

Please complete this tear-off as your 
offering of presence, and place it in the 
offering basket. If you have new contact 
information, please provide your name 

and updates. 

Circle Worship Location/Time: 
Uptown: 8:30    9:45    11:00    Sat. 5:00 
Faith Chapel:    9:00    10:30    
Christian Life Center:    9:00    10:45 
    Wednesdays@First 
 

 Please update the following: 
 

Name __________________________  

 _______________________________  

Address ________________________  

City ___________________________  

State _______ Zip ________________  

Phone _________________________  

Email __________________________   

 _______________________________  

Names and grades of children in  

attendance: _____________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

I am a: 
 First Time Guest     Member/Friend  
 Guest less than 6 months  

How did you hear about Ankeny 

First? __________________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

 I would like more information about 
becoming a member.  

 
 
Week of January 23/24. 

Y
o
u
th

 
C
o
n
n
e
c
ti
o
n
 

In
 M

is
si
o
n
 

It’s Time Again to Prepare College Student Care Packages! Parents of 
college students are invited on Tuesday, February 9 to JC’s Café at 6:30pm to 
make college care packages. Bring 12 items (24 if you have 2 kids, etc.) to share 
with each others’ kids, and we will assemble care packages for them. Parents will 
mail the packages to their own children. Questions, please contact Tammy Larson at 
tnt4isu@hotmail.com or 515.669.9882. 

Youth@First 6th-12th graders: join us tonight at the Christian Life Center! We will 
serve a meal at 5:45pm, and service starts at 6:30pm, with small groups to follow! If 
you have not joined us yet, please do and bring a friend! 

Mission of the Month Our January effort will focus on New Horizons Adult Day 
Center. New Horizons is a private non-profit that serves adults with physical and/or 
cognitive disabilities. Ongoing needs are: disinfecting wipes, baby wipes, paper tow-
els, toilet paper, HE laundry detergent, and foaming liquid hand soap (bring these to 
any site and place in the Mission of the Month receptacles). Kum & Go gift cards are 
also desired for E85 gas in their van, as well as gift cards to HyVee, Fareway, 
Michaels, Walmart, and Target (please bring gift cards to the church office).  
To have your ideas of mission focus considered, please ask for an application at 
The Connect. We are still in need of suggestions for February! 

Blood Drive The first blood drive of the year will be held on Tuesday, January 26, 
2:00-6:00pm, Uptown Fellowship Hall. Sign up online at http://
www.bloodcenterofiowa.org/donate/ or call Judy Ruble, 515.729.9482. 

Souper Bowl Sunday Is February 7! Each year in conjunction with the Super 
Bowl, we have a special soup drive for the DMARC Food Pantry. Bring one, or sev-
eral, cans of soup to your worship location, or give a monetary donation to help tack-
le hunger in the Des Moines metro. Checks can be made out to the church with 
“Food Pantry” written in the memo. 

Griefshare This 13-week class and support group for those grieving the loss of a 
loved one, will begin Monday, February 15, 6:30-8:00pm, in the Uptown Chapel. 
Each session uses a video seminar that features biblical teachings on grief, as well 
as real life stories of people who experience losses like yours. Come and learn 
about resiliency and renewed hope for the future. Cost: Free ($20 optional for the 
workbook). Call Jacque Coulson or the office (964-4249) with questions or to sign 
up. Childcare is available with 1 week’s advance notice. 

Are You Experiencing a "Winter" in Your Life? In addition to the cold 
weather outside, many people experience "winters" in their personal lives. A recent 
loss through death, divorce, or relocation may leave them feeling lonely. A hospital-
ization, cancer diagnosis, or ongoing medical problems may leave them feeling 
isolated. The loss of a job, the fear of layoffs, or a financial setback can devastate 
one's self-esteem. Family and personal struggles may leave them with nowhere to 
turn for support.  

If you are going through a difficult time, our Stephen Ministers can bring God's love 
back into your life. They provide confidential, one-to-one Christian care. They will 
meet with you privately on a weekly basis to listen, support, and encourage you, to 
pray with and for you, and to walk with you for the duration of your crisis. 

To find out more about Stephen Ministry and how you or someone you know could 
be matched with a Stephen Minister, contact Jacque Coulson, 
Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org or call 964-4249. 

mailto:kathydmorgan@gmail.com
mailto:Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org


Welcome  
Faith Chapel ~ Casual Worship  
January 24, 2016 ~ 10:30am 

 

WELCOME  

*PASS THE PEACE OF CHRIST  

*PRAISE SONGS  

ANNOUNCEMENTS & CELEBRATIONS 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE/JOYS & CONCERNS 

OFFERTORY 
Klein Family 

SCRIPTURE 
Acts 17:22-34 

SERMON 
“All the Time?” Rev. Thom Bryant 

*BENEDICTION 
 

*Please stand if you are able.  
Join us for fellowship downstairs in the Fellowship Hall. 

Note: Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship.  
 

Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below:   
Audio/Visual: Dean Pollpeter   Worship Team: Klein Family 

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of 

faith through which God grows deeply 
committed Christians. 

  

Our Vision:   
Reach WITH the love of Christ. 

Grow IN the love of Christ. 
Serve THROUGH the love of Christ.  

UPTOWN CAMPUS: 206 SW Walnut Street 
FAITH CHAPEL: 7384 NW 16th Street 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTER: 710 NE 36th Street 

Connect Card 
We’re glad you’re here! 

Please complete this tear-off as your 
offering of presence, and place it in the 
offering basket. If you have new contact 
information, please provide your name 

and updates. 

Circle Worship Location/Time: 
Uptown: 8:30    9:45    11:00    Sat. 5:00 
Faith Chapel:    9:00    10:30    
Christian Life Center:    9:00    10:45 
    Wednesdays@First 
 

 Please update the following: 
 

Name __________________________  

 _______________________________  

Address ________________________  

City ___________________________  

State _______ Zip ________________  

Phone _________________________  

Email __________________________   

 _______________________________  

Names and grades of children in  

attendance: _____________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

I am a: 
 First Time Guest     Member/Friend  
 Guest less than 6 months  

How did you hear about Ankeny 

First? __________________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

 I would like more information about 
becoming a member.  

 
 
Week of January 23/24. 
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It’s Time Again to Prepare College Student Care Packages! Parents of 
college students are invited on Tuesday, February 9 to JC’s Café at 6:30pm to 
make college care packages. Bring 12 items (24 if you have 2 kids, etc.) to share 
with each others’ kids, and we will assemble care packages for them. Parents will 
mail the packages to their own children. Questions, please contact Tammy Larson at 
tnt4isu@hotmail.com or 515.669.9882. 

Youth@First 6th-12th graders: join us tonight at the Christian Life Center! We will 
serve a meal at 5:45pm, and service starts at 6:30pm, with small groups to follow! If 
you have not joined us yet, please do and bring a friend! 

Mission of the Month Our January effort will focus on New Horizons Adult Day 
Center. New Horizons is a private non-profit that serves adults with physical and/or 
cognitive disabilities. Ongoing needs are: disinfecting wipes, baby wipes, paper tow-
els, toilet paper, HE laundry detergent, and foaming liquid hand soap (bring these to 
any site and place in the Mission of the Month receptacles). Kum & Go gift cards are 
also desired for E85 gas in their van, as well as gift cards to HyVee, Fareway, 
Michaels, Walmart, and Target (please bring gift cards to the church office).  
To have your ideas of mission focus considered, please ask for an application at 
The Connect. We are still in need of suggestions for February! 

Blood Drive The first blood drive of the year will be held on Tuesday, January 26, 
2:00-6:00pm, Uptown Fellowship Hall. Sign up online at http://
www.bloodcenterofiowa.org/donate/ or call Judy Ruble, 515.729.9482. 

Souper Bowl Sunday Is February 7! Each year in conjunction with the Super 
Bowl, we have a special soup drive for the DMARC Food Pantry. Bring one, or sev-
eral, cans of soup to your worship location, or give a monetary donation to help tack-
le hunger in the Des Moines metro. Checks can be made out to the church with 
“Food Pantry” written in the memo. 

Griefshare This 13-week class and support group for those grieving the loss of a 
loved one, will begin Monday, February 15, 6:30-8:00pm, in the Uptown Chapel. 
Each session uses a video seminar that features biblical teachings on grief, as well 
as real life stories of people who experience losses like yours. Come and learn 
about resiliency and renewed hope for the future. Cost: Free ($20 optional for the 
workbook). Call Jacque Coulson or the office (964-4249) with questions or to sign 
up. Childcare is available with 1 week’s advance notice. 

Are You Experiencing a "Winter" in Your Life? In addition to the cold 
weather outside, many people experience "winters" in their personal lives. A recent 
loss through death, divorce, or relocation may leave them feeling lonely. A hospital-
ization, cancer diagnosis, or ongoing medical problems may leave them feeling 
isolated. The loss of a job, the fear of layoffs, or a financial setback can devastate 
one's self-esteem. Family and personal struggles may leave them with nowhere to 
turn for support.  

If you are going through a difficult time, our Stephen Ministers can bring God's love 
back into your life. They provide confidential, one-to-one Christian care. They will 
meet with you privately on a weekly basis to listen, support, and encourage you, to 
pray with and for you, and to walk with you for the duration of your crisis. 

To find out more about Stephen Ministry and how you or someone you know could 
be matched with a Stephen Minister, contact Jacque Coulson, 
Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org or call 964-4249. 

mailto:kathydmorgan@gmail.com
mailto:Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org


Welcome  
Christian Life Center ~ Casual Worship  

January 27, 2016 ~ 6:15pm 
 

OPENING SONG 

PRAYERS 

OFFERING 

CONVERSATIONAL MESSAGE 

 
Note: Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship.  

 
 

From 6:45-7:30 we offer small groups,  
children’s programming, choirs and yoga.  

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of faith through 

which God grows deeply committed Christians. 
  

Our Vision:   
Reach WITH the love of Christ. 

Grow IN the love of Christ. 
Serve THROUGH the love of Christ.  

UPTOWN CAMPUS: 206 SW Walnut Street 
FAITH CHAPEL: 7384 NW 16th Street 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTER: 710 NE 36th Street 

Connect Card 
We’re glad you’re here! 

Please complete this tear-off as your 
offering of presence, and place it in the 
offering basket. If you have new contact 
information, please provide your name 

and updates. 

Circle Worship Location/Time: 
Uptown: 8:30    9:45    11:00    Sat. 5:00 
Faith Chapel:    9:00    10:30    
Christian Life Center:    9:00    10:45 
    Wednesdays@First 
 

 Please update the following: 
 

Name __________________________  

 _______________________________  

Address ________________________  

City ___________________________  

State _______ Zip ________________  

Phone _________________________  

Email __________________________   

 _______________________________  

Names and grades of children in  

attendance: _____________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

I am a: 
 First Time Guest     Member/Friend  
 Guest less than 6 months  

How did you hear about Ankeny 

First? __________________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

 I would like more information about 
becoming a member.  

 
 
Week of January 23/24. 
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It’s Time Again to Prepare College Student Care Packages! Parents of 
college students are invited on Tuesday, February 9 to JC’s Café at 6:30pm to 
make college care packages. Bring 12 items (24 if you have 2 kids, etc.) to share 
with each others’ kids, and we will assemble care packages for them. Parents will 
mail the packages to their own children. Questions, please contact Tammy Larson at 
tnt4isu@hotmail.com or 515.669.9882. 

Youth@First 6th-12th graders: join us tonight at the Christian Life Center! We will 
serve a meal at 5:45pm, and service starts at 6:30pm, with small groups to follow! If 
you have not joined us yet, please do and bring a friend! 

Mission of the Month Our January effort will focus on New Horizons Adult Day 
Center. New Horizons is a private non-profit that serves adults with physical and/or 
cognitive disabilities. Ongoing needs are: disinfecting wipes, baby wipes, paper tow-
els, toilet paper, HE laundry detergent, and foaming liquid hand soap (bring these to 
any site and place in the Mission of the Month receptacles). Kum & Go gift cards are 
also desired for E85 gas in their van, as well as gift cards to HyVee, Fareway, 
Michaels, Walmart, and Target (please bring gift cards to the church office).  
To have your ideas of mission focus considered, please ask for an application at 
The Connect. We are still in need of suggestions for February! 

Blood Drive The first blood drive of the year will be held on Tuesday, January 26, 
2:00-6:00pm, Uptown Fellowship Hall. Sign up online at http://
www.bloodcenterofiowa.org/donate/ or call Judy Ruble, 515.729.9482. 

Souper Bowl Sunday Is February 7! Each year in conjunction with the Super 
Bowl, we have a special soup drive for the DMARC Food Pantry. Bring one, or sev-
eral, cans of soup to your worship location, or give a monetary donation to help tack-
le hunger in the Des Moines metro. Checks can be made out to the church with 
“Food Pantry” written in the memo. 

Griefshare This 13-week class and support group for those grieving the loss of a 
loved one, will begin Monday, February 15, 6:30-8:00pm, in the Uptown Chapel. 
Each session uses a video seminar that features biblical teachings on grief, as well 
as real life stories of people who experience losses like yours. Come and learn 
about resiliency and renewed hope for the future. Cost: Free ($20 optional for the 
workbook). Call Jacque Coulson or the office (964-4249) with questions or to sign 
up. Childcare is available with 1 week’s advance notice. 

Are You Experiencing a "Winter" in Your Life? In addition to the cold 
weather outside, many people experience "winters" in their personal lives. A recent 
loss through death, divorce, or relocation may leave them feeling lonely. A hospital-
ization, cancer diagnosis, or ongoing medical problems may leave them feeling 
isolated. The loss of a job, the fear of layoffs, or a financial setback can devastate 
one's self-esteem. Family and personal struggles may leave them with nowhere to 
turn for support.  

If you are going through a difficult time, our Stephen Ministers can bring God's love 
back into your life. They provide confidential, one-to-one Christian care. They will 
meet with you privately on a weekly basis to listen, support, and encourage you, to 
pray with and for you, and to walk with you for the duration of your crisis. 

To find out more about Stephen Ministry and how you or someone you know could 
be matched with a Stephen Minister, contact Jacque Coulson, 
Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org or call 964-4249. 

mailto:kathydmorgan@gmail.com
mailto:Jacque.Coulson@AnkenyFirst.org



